
 

 

ATTENTION: House Rules Chair & Committee Legislators 

RE: HB 2198 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

 

3.20.13 

 

Please support the above referred bill.  

 

It is really necessary for a voter’s change of address to be on record  

on the statewide electoral roll, and also for the relevant elections 

office, and their mailing house office, to ensure that it is on record  

that the voter is no longer in their district. 

 

Ruth Bendl, 10980 SW Muirwood Drive Ptld OR 97225  

Ph. 503-644-0596 


